[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear colleague,
 
we would like to invite your students to participate in Summer Law School Olomouc on Medical Law which will take place from 25th June to 5th July 2017 at Faculty of Law, Palacký University Olomouc, Czech Republic.
 
The Summer School participants will have the opportunity to join an uniquely   designed programme focused on mental health law and pharmaceutical law. Our offer includes not only intellectually stimulating debates and lectures given by international and Czech experts from various fields (law, medicine, natural sciences, pharma industry), but also a rich social programme creating a vibrant and diverse atmosphere. 
 
For more information, please, follow the link: http://www.slsolomouc.com/
 
Students from our partner universities are offered 20% discount from the Summer School price.
 
We would like to ask you to spread the information on Summer Law School Olomouc among your students. We will look forward to seeing them in Olomouc.
 

